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June 6, 1968

Mr. O, M. Hegwer

P. C. Box 807

Rangely, Cclorado 81643

Dear Mr. Hegwer:

On your March, 1968 monthly production report (OGCC Form 7)
you listed production from a Rector well and on the April re-
port you listed two wells on the same lease.

We have checked our well files and cannot find any record of
Rector wells being drilled or taken over by your Company.

We would like to know if these wells are new or if they were
previously drilled by someone else and taken over by you.

Your early response will be appreciated.
Very truly yours,

OIL: AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

H, H. Morrell, Senior Petroleum Engineer
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